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      Cook’s Log Issue No 11 – 27th June 

Principal’s Report 
Term Two has been a very productive and exciting term at James Cook Primary School.  With 

Australia now out of the World Cup and Term Two drawing to a close, we will all have some time to 

relax and enjoy some quality time with the family over the next two weeks.  

When we return for Term Three, things get busy once again.  Modules Two and Four already 

have excursions on the calendar.  This year’s musical “The Amazing Race” also goes into full swing.  Lauren 

has been here for a couple of weeks now teaching the dance steps and I know that auditions have been held in 

all the modules for the coveted speaking parts. 

The Lions Club Public Speaking Competition for students in Years 3-6 is also a highlight for next term.  

Our students were very successful in this community event last year.  

We are heading into the coldest term.  I would imagine that many parents will be stocking the uniform supply to 

keep up with the weather.  To that end can I remind parents and carers of the following uniform policy 

requirements: 

 Enclosed school shoes or runners.  Canvas-upper style and slip-on shoes are not permitted.  

 Studded sports shoes may only be worn during scheduled match play. 

 Acceptable headwear. Hats are not to be worn inside. A white or navy blue hijab, for religious purposes. 

 Legwear must be navy blue.  

 Navy blue beanies, scarfs and jackets, if required in the cooler months. 

Enjoy a restful break and stay warm and well. 

Anne 

‘What is good about this generation is that when they come together, they are a group of players that are 

prepared to work for each other and be a team.’  

(Roberto Martinez) 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

JUNE 
Thu 28th Acacia - Kids Space excursion 
Fri 29th  Assembly - 9.00am  
  Pyjama Day /Sausage Lunch 
  Melbourne Zoo Payment due 

  END OF TERM 2 - FINISH 2.30PM 
JULY 
Mon 16th Term 3 Commences 
Tue 24th Year 4 – 6 Melbourne Zoo Excursion 

AUGUST 
Mon 6th  School Photos 
Tue 7th  School Council - 6.30pm 
Fri 10th  Disco 
Mon 13th CURRICULUM DAY – NO STUDENTS 
Mon 20th District Athletics 
Fri 31st  Father’s Day Stall  
 

SEPTEMBER 
Tue 4th  School Council – 6.30pm 
Tue 11th Kids Hope morning tea – 10.30am 
Wed 12th Musical Rehearsal / Musical 
 

 
T: 9700 2601  
E: james.cook.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

W: www.jamescookps.vic.edu.au 

mailto:james.cook.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
http://www.jamescookps.vic.edu.au/
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ATTENDANCE CERTIFICATES 
Each child will receive an attendance certificate.  It has been included in the student portfolios.  Please take the 
time to reflect on the descriptors and the impact that missed schooling has on student performance. Regular 
attendance is vital for sustained learning.  Children learn or rehearse new and imbedded learning every day. 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOS 
School Photo Day is Monday 6th August.  There is easy online ordering at www.arphotos.com.au  My school 
code: 1808JC890 
 
Alternatively, order forms for individual and family photos can be collected from the office. 
 

Tracie 
 

 

Congratulations to Jennifer and Valentina who represented the Endeavour Hills District at the Casey North Cross 
Country. Jennifer finished just outside the top 10 and Valentina finished very creditably in the 30’s. Thanks also 
to Mrs Eddy for taking the girls to the event. 
 

Students in Years 3-6 should keep an eye out this week for the James Cook Athletics team to compete next term 
at the Endeavour Hills District Athletics Carnival. 
 
Mrs Tidey 

Pyjama Day is on Friday the 29th June. For a gold coin donation you can wear your pyjamas to school. 
 
All money raised will go towards buying outdoor furniture. 
 

CROSS COUNTRY 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK  
 4/6 – 8/6 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK  
11/6 – 15/6 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK  
18/6 –22/6 

Prep A Tabita Prep A Aden Prep A Ahmed 

Prep B Seher Prep B Junior Prep B Mitchell 

1/2A Aidan 1/2A Sophia 1/2A Chloe 

1/2B Wafiq 1/2B Amy 1/2B Jordan 

1/2C Hayley A 1/2C Muhammad 1/2C Nehemiah 

1/2D Sabina 1/2D Maryah 1/2D Omar 

3/4A Maira 3/4A  3/4A Andrei T 

3/4B Sahar 3/4B Kenan 3/4B Gina 

3/4C Isabella K 3/4C Dimi 3/4C Daniel L 

5/6A Andreya 5/6A Tyler 5/6A Anshika 

5/6B Wajiha 5/6B Omid 5/6B David J 

5/6C Reema 5/6C  5/6C Jadin 

Mandarin Hamnah Mandarin Destinee   

Music Vladimer Music Gunnu   

CROSS COUNTRY 

SRC 

http://www.arphotos.com.au/
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On the 28th May, Module 4 went on a 
tour in the city of Melbourne. We saw 
and learnt about the Yarra River, 
Flinders Street, Princess Theatre, the 
Old Treasury Building, Parliament 
House, Federation Square, the GPO, 
Chinatown, the Block Arcade, Royal 
Arcade, Herald Sun building, Angel 
sculpture, Bourke Street Mall and 
ArtPlay playground.  
 
I really enjoyed learning the history of all 
of the famous landmarks in the city and 
learning about the impact of people and 
the environment on the different places. 
I found it fascinating that the clocks that 
were used to tell the train departure 
times above Flinders Street station were 
operated with a pole in the past.  
By Abby 
 

On Monday 21st May, all Year 5/6 students went 
on an excursion to the city and we saw many 
different Melbourne buildings.  

 
We learnt about the history of the buildings, why 
they were built and what influenced the building 
of them. For example, Chinatown was influenced 
by Chinese immigrants.  We also saw arcades, 
the Princess theatre, Hosier Lane graffiti alleyway 
and bakeries.  
By Hiba N. 
 

This term, Module 4 has been learning about 
geography and how structures have changed because 
environmental and human of influences.  
 
We went on a city tour to see different buildings and 
places like Flinders Street station, Federation square, 
Princess theatre and the Graffiti Alley and how they 
were made and found. We also learnt about how 
different they are today. 
By Anshika 
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Hello from Extend. We have taken our plants to the community garden at Gleneagles Secondary College. 
They were very appreciative for them. I will go back next term to see how they are growing. Thank you to the 
families who have donated milk bottle tops to us. Soon we will be able to play Bingo. Next term we would like 
to do a non-perishable goods collection for the Andrews Centre. Just one can of food can make a difference 
to a family. Thank you  

Our Super Star is Senan: For always doing the right thing in Extend. 
Marie Service Coordinator    

ACTIVITY’S FOR JULY    P: 1300 366 437 W: lookedafter.com.au 

 

 

 

  

EXTEND – BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CARE AT JAMES COOK 

MON 16th July    TUE 17th  WED 18th  THU 19th  FRI 20th  

BSC  

Making Flowers  

BSC  
Musical chairs  

BSC 
Card drawing game  

BSC 

Making  
Rocky Road   

BSC 
Straw necklace’s     

ASC  
 Racing cars  

ASC  

Can we grow a 

BANIWI plant? 
 

ASC 
Paper plate 
dinosaurs & lady 
bug garden. 

ASC 
Harma Beads   

ASC 
Movie night and 
popcorn   

COMMUNITY NOTICES 


